Stand out among teachers of the blind and visually impaired! Don't miss the opportunity to hold this important, nationally recognized certification of literary braille proficiency.

The National Certification in Literary Braille (NCLB) test will be administered by the National Blindness Professional Certification Board (NBPCB) in
San Antonio, Texas on

Monday, February 25, 2013
at the DARS Division for Blind Services – San Antonio Field Office
(2nd floor Trinity Building)

4204 Woodcock drive, Suite 274

San Antonio, Texas 78228

Please go to our website, www.nbpcb.org/nclb to find out more information and to register for this important test. 

Deadline for registration is February 11, 2013!
You may contact the test administrator, Louise Walch at
(210) 683-3729, or louisewalch@gmail.com .
Or contact the NBPCB office at 

(318) 257-4554 or by email at braille@nbpcb.org
Register now at: https://nbpcb.org/members/login.php?r=/members/er.php?eid=117
